
 

 
Scholarship Recipients Say “Thanks” 

 
"I would like to thank you for your generous 

donation to my medical mission. The 
experience not only helped me appreciate 

my education and the healthcare we are 
fortunate to have, but it also gave me an 

opportunity to interact with a new subset of 
patients which will help me be a more well-

rounded physician." 
- Jennifer Reppucci, Naples High School 

graduate and medical student (pictured on medical mission in Peru) 
 
 

"Thank you for giving single mothers like myself the 
opportunity to achieve my goal to become a Nurse. I 
feel so incredibly humbled and honored to receive a 

scholarship from your foundation." 
- Christina Clark, nursing student at Immokalee Technical 

Center (pictured with daughter Gracelyn) 
 

 
 

2015 FCCMS Scholarship Opportunities: 
The Dr. William Lascheid Memorial Scholarship for Medical Students, which recognizes future 
physicians who have demonstrated excellence in community service 
Scholarships for students pursuing careers in healthcare, with awards based on need and 
academic performance 

Applications Deadline: March 31st  
The Foundation of Collier County Medical Society, Inc. 

239-435-7727  info@ccmsonline.org  www.ccmsfoundation.org 

http://www.ccmsfoundation.org/

